IBM MID-RANGE COMPUTER USER GROUP

NOVEMBER MONTHLY MEETING
WILL BE HELD ON
NOVEMBER 13, 1991
AT 11:30 AM

MURRAY CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS

5025 South State Street Murray, Utah 84107

Brad MacPherson, IBM System Engineer, will discuss the advantages of Version 2 Release 1. (V2R1).

Just a reminder that the Christmas luncheon at Mark Twain will be the 3rd Wednesday in December, the 18th.

Attached you will find two Office Vision classes and the Disaster Class information from our August meeting. The Disaster Class tuition is normally \$900.00 per person, but if we have fourteen people attend, the tuition would be \$642.86 per person; a savings of over \$250.00 per person. Fourteen people are required for the discount, but the more people that attend, the less it is per person. The first available date is February 17, 1992. The next available date would be February 24, 1992. If interested please contact Sharon Maass.

OFFICERS

President	Sharon Maass	264-2612
Vice President	Richard Crosbie	750-5000
Treasurer	Steve Walker	264-1442
Secretary	Floyd George	972-0300